
 WATERFORD PATIO HOME OWNERS ASSOCIATION 
MINUTES – October 10, 2018 

 

Present:  Skip Shaw, President, Mike Rodriguez, Vice President, G. -Director, Ken 
Waddle, Director  Not Present: Marsha Souza – Secretary/Treasurer  
 

Davie Police Officer, Jason Rivera reported that the neighborhood has been crime free.   

Also reported that the Davie Police Dept has partnered with Ring.com to monitor 
situations as necessary.  Please remind all residents to keep vehicles locked.  

Minutes for August and September were approved. 

Treasurer’s report was email and is accepted. 

There are some street signs that were installed and are crooked.  Call FastSigns and 
have them straightened. 

Many homes are in the process of having their maintenance issues taken care of.  
Inspection due again by January. 

Still looking for estimates for the section of grass that we want to have set with pavers at 
the pool. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Pool light timers to be set to come on at 7pm. 

Boat being parked in yard at corner of Bristol and S. Waterford may require a 2nd letter. 

Meeting adjourned. 

Notes taken by Mike Rodrigues… Thank you… 
Minutes respectively submitted by Marsha Souza 

Next meeting will be held 2nd Wednesday of the month …November 14, 2018 
 
 


